
 
 

Key Stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 & 6) 
 Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 20th December 2018 
 

1. If you wish for your child to have a Christmas dinner  you will need to 
request this by paying online via ‘Edu Spot’.  Please do not pay in the 
school dinners section. Select the first tab “Payments”  and choose  
Christmas Dinner.  (Email and text to follow). The cost is as normal £2.35 
and will be deducted from your account when you pay and not on the day.   
(Vegetarian option provided if we hold this information).  
 

2. All payments must be received by Monday 26th November. Unfortunately 
late orders will not be accepted. (Children who are in receipt of free school 
meals will be ordered a dinner automatically). 
 

3. If your child does not want a Christmas Dinner you don’t need to do 
anything further apart from send your child in with a packed lunch from 
home.   

Menu 
 

Roast turkey, sausage & stuffing, roast and mashed potato, carrots, brussels and 
gravy 

Quorn Roast (V) 
Snowman ice cream 
Christmas pudding 

 

 
 

Also….. 
 

All children in Key Stage 2 will need to bring in a packed lunch on Tuesday 18th 
December 2018 as the children in Foundation and Key stage 1 will be having their 

Christmas Lunch.  
 

If you have any issues with Eduspot please email 
admin@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk or call the office 0115 9312373.  

mailto:admin@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk

